

RICK SNYDER GOVERNOR

## STATE OF MICHIGAN DEPARTMENT OF HEALTH AND HUMAN SERVICES LANSING

NICK LYON DIRECTOR

June 11, 2018

Steve Hall, RS, MS
Health Officer
Central Michigan District Health Department
2012 E. Preston Avenue
Mt. Pleasant, MI 48858

Dear Mr. Hall:

I have received your communication requesting the approval of Jennifer Morse as the Medical Director for the Central Michigan District Health Department, Mid-Michigan District Health Department and DHD #10, to be effective June 1, 2018.

After a review of Ms. Morse's credentials, I have determined that she is fully qualified, under the Michigan Public Health Code (Public Act 368, of 1978 as amended), to be approved as Medical Director.

If you need assistance, please contact Orlando Todd, Director of the Office of Local Health Services, at (517) 284-4021 or by email at toddo@michigan.gov.

Sincerely,

Susan Moran, MPH Senior Deputy Director

Population Health Administration

SM:jw

c: Local Health Services Jennifer Morse